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Entries Entry on the day and online at www.fabian4.co.uk (£1 adult 
discount for early entry). 

Fees on the 
day 

Seniors (BOF members) £8.00 

Seniors (non BOF) £10.00 

Juniors /Students £2.00 

SI Card hire £1.00 
 

Registration 10:00 am -12:00 

Start Times 10:30 am -12:30 

Courses Course Difficulty Length Controls 

White very easy 1.7 km 8 

Yellow easy 2.2 km 9 

Orange moderate 2.9 km 12 

Light Green hard 3.6 km 17 

Green harder 5.4 km 21 

Blue harder 6.4 km 22 
 

Directions Post code for SatNav: IP28 6AE            Grid ref: TL740740 
Access to the event will be on a forest road leading N off the 
A1101 Mildenhall to Bury St Edmunds Road. Entrance approx. 
1.2 km east of Barton Mills roundabout. 

Parking Parking is along the edge of the forest road- limited space so please share 
cars if possible. Please contact the organiser if intending to bring a large 
vehicle. 

Terrain & 
map 

A mixture of runnable mature and newly planted conifer woodland, with an 
area of open heathland with complex contour features. Mandatory 
crossing points (stiles) must be used- no crossing of fences.  
Maps are pre-printed on waterproof paper. 1:7,500 scale, A4 size. 

Groups  If bringing a school party, please tell the organiser in advance of the number 
of entries, and names of participants on each course. Please use 
the group entry form on our website.

Further 
Information 

Organiser: Helen Hague haguehelen123@gmail.com                                  
Toilets provided. We will be using electronic punching with SI 
cards available to hire for £1. All competitors take part at their own risk. 

Data Protection 
Act: 

Entry information (name, age-class and club) and the results of this event will be stored on and 
processed by computer systems under the terms of the British Orienteering Federation's 
registration under the Data Protection Act. The event results will be published on the Internet. 
Grateful thanks to Wendy Carlyle, Stu Levene and  Steve Rush for use of photographs.

 

 

    P
H
O
TO

: W
 C
A
R
LY
LE
 

P
H
O
TO

: S
 L
EV

EN
E

P
H
O
TO

: S
 L
EV

EN
E

P
H
O
TO

: S
 L
EV

EN
E

P
H
O
TO

: 
S 
R
U
SH


